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Hi Shelley,

I submitted in opposition to the Gertrude and Larchmont notification at 111 Atley Road.  I agree with APONLS
minute 19.10.22 lodged and uploaded by DP hearings today. There is not enough time in the current hearings
schedule to properly consider these last minute revisions and I support the hearings being pushed back they can
be properly assessed the revised submissions.

I am concerned that this process is being hurried and could compromise its fairness.

Kind regards,
Jenny Hedley
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